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From: J. Stuart - NOAA Federal <j.stuart@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, February 5, 2019 8:38 PM


To: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Jeff -- do you want water temp data for the Delta for ROConLTO?


If Reclamation has the data I'll look at it, but I don't think that the proposed project will impact water


temperature in the Delta is as much as it will in the tributaries and tailwaters below dams. Ambient water


temperatures in the Delta will more than likely have more to do with current tidal and wind mixing as well as


air temperatures than project actions. By the time water reaches the Delta it has had a long time to equilibrate


with ambient conditions, so that effects of the Project are secondary to ambient conditions.


On Tue, Feb 5, 2019 at 3:19 PM Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov> wrote:


Cathy reviewed the BA and found temp results for Trinity, Clear Creek, Sac, Feather, American and the


STan. Do you want/need water temp data for the Delta? If you don't get it, how would that affect your


analysis?


Please let her know by 10am tomorrow -- thanks!


--

Barb Byrne

Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


*


--
Jeffrey S. Stuart, M.S.

Fishery Biologist


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814-4706


Office: 916-930-3607

J.Stuart@noaa.gov


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


*


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

